
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
 
VALENTINE BANQUET 
 
WMU invites all ladies to bring your sweetheart or friend and join us for 
our annual Valentine Banquet. It will be held on Saturday, February 18 at 
6:00 PM.  
 
Good food, good music & fellowship will be enjoyed by all!!  The entrée, 
bread, dessert and drinks are provided.  We ask that you bring a salad or a 
vegetable to share.  Please sign up by February 12 on the sign up sheet 
located on the WMU table in the Narthex if you plan to attend.  Hope to 

see you there. 
 

WMU ANNUAL SOUP CAN COLLECTION 
 

The WMU will be collecting cans of soup for the Salvation Army from 

January 8th—February 19th.   Please bring cans of soup and place 

them in the box under the WMU bulletin board in the Narthex..  If you 

have any questions, please contact Laraine Sentz. 
 

 

FOLLOW-UP REPORT FROM 4TH QUARTER BUSINESS MEETING 

 

1. The proposed changes to the Constitution & Bylaws were approved 

with the exception of two topics which did not have the required 

support by 2/3s of the voting members in attendance. Under    

Section 3. Deacons, the proposed language limiting active family 

members serving together and under Section 6. Treasurer and  

Assistant Treasurer, the proposed language requiring itemized   

expense reports for expenditures over $500, were not approved 

and revert to the previously ratified wording. 

2. The request to transfer $10,000 from unused 2022 General Fund 

giving to the Van Replacement Fund was approved. 

3. The request by the Pastor Search Team for an additional $2800 in 

funds to be used for travel and lodging of prospective pastoral  

candidates was approved. 
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SANCTUARY FLOWERS 

 

Flowers in the Sanctuary are given in loving memory of Pat Ezzell by 

her family. 

 

CHURCH  CALENDAR 

 
Check out our online church calendar.   It is accessible on the church 

website on the right side or at the link below: 

https://74081729.view-events.com  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
LOST AND FOUND 

 
Do you recognize any of the items in the picture 
below?   If so, you can reclaim them in the Church 
Office.  The office is open Monday through Fri-
day—9am—Noon.  You can also claim them on 
Sunday by checking  with  one of the Ushers. 
 

HELP FOR THOSE WHO NEED FOOD 

In our own area, there are those who suffer from food depravation 

and the need for basic hygiene products.   We are still collecting            

nonperishable food items and hygiene items, along with                   

nonperishable baby food and baby hygiene items. Your donations can 

be brought to our church on Sunday mornings or during office hours, 

M-F 9am-12pm, and dropped in the box inside the Narthex entrance.  

Food distribution will take place on the  1st and 3rd Tuesday, prior to 

11:00am at Bellamy United Methodist Church.  

https://74081729.view-events.com

